
 
 

 
 DERBYSHIRE JOINT AREA PRESCRIBING COMMITTEE (JAPC) 

 
JAPC New drug/medical devices review 

 
All new medicines and or new formulations are not routinely recommended for use within 
the Derbyshire health economy until either a national (e.g. NICE) or local review has taken 
place. New medicines can be referred to the JAPC by clinicians using the new drug 
assessment forms click here.   
 
 

Existing drugs/medical devices not included in the local formulary/traffic lights. 
 
It is not possible to classify all medicines listed in the BNF within the Derbyshire JAPC traffic light 
formulary. If a medicine/device is not listed on the traffic light system then advice should be sought 
from the Medicines Management Team.  

http://www.derbyshiremedicinesmanagement.nhs.uk/japc_/japc_templates

